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Silloth Beer Festival 2003

A public meeting was 
held on 5th February in 
The Discovery Centre to 
determine the need for a 
purpose built child care 
centre in Silloth. More than 
30 people turned out for the 
meeting  and many more 
expressed an interest for 
the future, proving this is a 
very much needed facility 
for the families of Silloth.

A lot of the background 
work has already been 
done for this project and 
since the meeting people 
have put their names 
forward. A steering 
committee will now be 

formed to move the project 
to the next stage. The 
centre will benefit all 
parents from Silloth and 
surrounding areas looking 
for quality child care.

Thanks to The Solway 
Discovery Centre for 
hosting the event and 
providing the refreshments.

Anyone requiring further 
information or anyone 
who would be interested in 
joining the steering group 
please contact: 
Sheena Heatherington  
016973 32787 or 
Mary Hillhouse  
016973 32235   

Silloth Childcare Centre

The First Silloth 
Brownies took part in 
the Family Service at 
Christ Church on 2nd 
March.

The service was 
organised round the 
theme of Jesus the 
Son of God and the 
Brownies took part 
by giving readings 
at two places in the service and by reciting their Brownie 
Promise.

The address in the service was given by David Pigeon, 
one of the readers at Christ Church and the service was 
lead by Rev. David Byrom, who has recently arrived in 
Silloth as the Vicar of Christ Church.

First Silloth Brownies

W E S T  L A K E S  C R A F T S M E N

Enquiries to Trevor Brown: 01900 814035 or 078 8091 4035

EASTER CRAFT FAIR
The Green, Silloth

Saturday, Sunday, Monday 19th to 21st April
from 10am to 5pm each day

Hand Made Crafts & Gifts
by Local Craftworkers

SOME STANDS STILL AVAILABLE FOR LOCAL PRODUCERS

FREE ADMISSION

The Hamsters

Silloth Beer Festival 4th-7th Sept. 2003
A new committee has been formed for the 2003 event, 

which promises to be bigger and better than ever.
If you would like to help at this years festival contact 

Lorna Winter, Frank Smith Derwent Brewery, Steve Hart 
(016973 31517) or Elaine Wannop. 

Headliners for this year are ‘The Hamsters’ probably 
Britains top live Blues/Rock band, Sour Mash play on the 
Saturday evening, Sunday will be Karaoke day with a 
£250 prize, other acts are yet to be confirmed.

Time is now 
passing very 
quickly and 
the first part of 
the exchange 
project is now 
only a few 
weeks away. 
The support 

Solway Mexico Link

this project has had and continues to have from the 
community is marvellous. Recently all who are travelling 
to Mexico on this first exchange took part in a “Team 
building” activity, it was of course time for the necessary 
inoculations! Our thanks to the Silloth Practice Nurse for 
organising this and putting up with our en-mass arrival

Bumble Tumble
by
Tanya Hodgson
aged 9
from
Holm Cultram Abbey School


